
Dry Grad Updates 

Dinner and Dance 

 Possible venues to consider (close by) 

o Northview Golf Course 

 will not allow high school student functions 

o Newlands Golf Course 

 overly accommodating 

 welcomed Ecole Salish Secondary 

 can’t wait and very eager to create a partnership 

 book/reserve based on calendar day of the week (ie. third Friday in May, or 

second Saturday in June) 

 reservations are completed and signed one year in advance 

 previously confirmed annual reservations are held and given priority to annual 

scheduling of events, up until the end of September  

 Newland’s will work with us to try and secure our dinner and dance two years 

out 

 previous dates discussed in meeting June 7, 2018 (weekend of June 5th and June 

19th, 2020) are already assigned to other Surrey District Schools 

 available weekends right now (taking into consideration previously confirmed 

annual reservations) are the weekends of May 15th, 2020 and the weekend of 

June 12th, 2020. 

 Sheila would like us to look into the Sunday, June 21st for availability 

 attached are menus and costs for grad events for 2018 that outlines the 

differences depending on the day of the week your event will be on (note, that a 

Saturday evening event requires a minimum of 350 people attending) 

 CONFIRMED AND BOOKED GRAD 2020 WILL BE ON SUNDAY, JUNE 28TH 

Upcoming Dry Grad Meeting 

 Tuesday, October 2nd, 2018 at 6:00pm in the Learning Commons 

 Vote in an executive for the 2020 Grad Year 

 Discuss potential fundraising for Dry Grad 

PAC Funding for Dry Grad 

 Depending on when funding proposals are due to the PAC, Claire will take care of handling the 

funding proposal on behalf of the Dry Grad Committee (start-up and annual) 

Fundraising – Pub Nights 



 Discussed with Sheila the idea of pub night fundraisers and talked about closest pubs in the area 

that host events for Clayton Heights and Lord Tweedsmuir in an attempt to tap into an area that 

we can foster a relationship with moving forward for Ecole Salish Secondary.  I reached out to 

Jimmy Mac’s (Port Kells) to inquire into different areas of support they might be able to assist 

the school with and hopefully begin to create relationships within that business area in order to 

not step on toes with the other Surrey Secondary Schools and they’re happy to work with us 

with any of our fundraising endevours 


